
Consultation on access to Ordnance Survey data 
 
The Department for Communities and Local Government has published a public consultation in relation to 
Ordnance Survey and proposals to allow greater access to a range of Ordnance Survey data from next 
year. 
Ordnance Survey welcomes the consultation and actively encourages partners, customers, stakeholders 
and future users of OS data to give views on the proposals. 
 
To view the press release from Communities and Local Government, visit: 
www.communities.gov.uk/news/corporate/1421671. 
 
To view the consultation document, visit: 
www.communities.gov.uk/publications/corporate/ordnancesurveyconsultation. 
 
 


